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February 21, 2014 

 

T. Urling Walker 

Former Mayor of Watertown 

Room 302, Municipal Building 

245 Water Street 

Watertown, New York  13601-3380 

 

Dear Honorable Walker: 

 

 Your letter to Governor Cuomo dated December 12, 2013 regarding the proposed wind 

turbine farm for the Cape Vincent area has been forwarded to this office.   

 

Your letter is included among the public comments submitted in the proceeding and 

becomes part of the record that the New York State Board on Electric Generation Siting and the 

Environment will take into account. We appreciate your comments on these important issues.   

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 /s/ 

 

      Kathleen H. Burgess 

               Secretary  
 


